
orgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Lucas in Year 5 
 for being a good role model 

 

 
 SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Rori Zach H 

YEAR 1 Henry Freddie Cash 

YEAR 2 Finn Buddy 

YEAR 3 Annie Esmae 

YEAR 4 Alfie Bluebell 

YEAR 5 Austin Kamsi 

YEAR 6 Elsa Henry 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

Tuesday 27th February – Year 2 RE trip 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day / Special lunch 

Friday 8th March – Mothering sunday afternoon tea 

Monday 20th March – Year 2 Parents’ evening 

Thursday 21st March – Parents’ evening 

Friday 22nd March – 3.30pm Easter Bingo 

Thursday 28th March – Finish for half term 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear Lord, 

I am grateful for school, 

I am grateful for home, 

I am thankful for everything we do in school, 

May the Lord watch over us all, 

Amen, 

By Noah  
Year 6  

 

 

 

STAFFING NEWS 

We are absolutely delighted to share with you that Mrs Preston and her husband 

will be having a Summer baby. What fantastic news and I know you will join us in 

wishing her a happy, healthy pregnancy. 

 



 

  

      EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

 

                                               

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                   

                                                            

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  

                   ROCK KIDZ 2024              

We had the wonderful Rock kidz UK back in school on Thursday and they were amazing!  A 

huge thankyou to parents and carers for the fantastic costumes. 

 The children were rocking all day and the positive messages  of resilience and perserverance 

were presented in a truly interactive way.       

    

 

 

 

                                                           

 

                                                                          



  

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


